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A message from the Public Works Director/City Engineer this morning pertaining to Alta Drive at
10th Street: 

The contractor will start dewatering to make stormwater pipe replacement along 10th Street
starting just west of Alta Drive up to the City yard gates on 10th Street.  Alta Drive will be
closed to traffic at Martha Drive with detour signs sending traffic along 10th Street to Center
Avenue and Alta Drive traffic west on Martha Drive to Center Avenue. Thank you for your
patience during this time as workers continue to work on the replacements. 

http://www.hollyhillfl.org/cityclerk/page/alta-drive-10th-street

